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the majority of students study by re reading notes and textbooks but the
psychologists research both in lab experiments and of actual students in
classes shows this is a terrible way to fortunately there are many active
effective study strategies that are shown to be effective in college classes
this handout offers several tips on effective studying implementing these
tips into your regular study routine will help you to efficiently and
effectively learn course material in this article we ll explore the
differences between studying and reading and why it s important to understand
them let s clarify which of the two is the proper word to use while reading
can be a part of studying studying encompasses much more than just reading
studying is the process of fully concentrating and devoting ample time to the
completion and research of a particular task reading implies the process of
understanding and grasping the objectives and meanings behind the related
content within the subject here is how to study well when reading steps 1 get
all materials if you want to study properly don t just bring your book you
will need a notebook and pencils pens and highlighters this will help you pay
more attention when reading rather than reading passively 2 read it once
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during this read for content mindlessly reading through your notes or
textbooks isn t an effective method of studying it doesn t help you process
the information instead you should use a proven study strategy that will help
you think through the material and retain the information



re reading is inefficient here are 8 tips for studying vox May 04 2024 the
majority of students study by re reading notes and textbooks but the
psychologists research both in lab experiments and of actual students in
classes shows this is a terrible way to
studying 101 study smarter not harder learning center Apr 03 2024 fortunately
there are many active effective study strategies that are shown to be
effective in college classes this handout offers several tips on effective
studying implementing these tips into your regular study routine will help
you to efficiently and effectively learn course material
studying vs reading when to use each one in writing Mar 02 2024 in this
article we ll explore the differences between studying and reading and why it
s important to understand them let s clarify which of the two is the proper
word to use while reading can be a part of studying studying encompasses much
more than just reading
difference between studying and reading Feb 01 2024 studying is the process
of fully concentrating and devoting ample time to the completion and research
of a particular task reading implies the process of understanding and
grasping the objectives and meanings behind the related content within the
subject
how to study well by reading 6 steps with pictures Dec 31 2023 here is how to
study well when reading steps 1 get all materials if you want to study
properly don t just bring your book you will need a notebook and pencils pens



and highlighters this will help you pay more attention when reading rather
than reading passively 2 read it once during this read for content
42 scientifically proven tips for more effective studying Nov 29 2023
mindlessly reading through your notes or textbooks isn t an effective method
of studying it doesn t help you process the information instead you should
use a proven study strategy that will help you think through the material and
retain the information
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